
Nether Providence Elementary 

410 Moore Rd. 

Wallingford, PA 19086 

  

Please review this eblast for information on the following items: 

1.  Principal’s Spring Newsletter 

2.  Guidance Newsletter 

3.  STEAM Night 

4.  Parent – Teacher Conference Sign-Ups 

______________________________________________________________ 

Principal’s Spring Newsletter 

Click here for Mr. Heinle’s Spring Newsletter: Spring 2023 

  

Guidance Newsletter 

For the most recent update from Mrs. Schwam, please click here: 

NEWSLETTER 

  

STEAM Night 

We hope you are able to join us this upcoming Thursday, March 23 for NPE’s 

Annual STEAM Night! The event will begin at 6:30 PM. Thank you to all of our 

volunteers and presenters. We are looking forward to another successful evening. 
  

Parent – Teacher Conference Sign-Ups 

The online window to sign-up for our parent-teacher conferences is currently open 

through tomorrow, Monday, March 20 at 7:00 PM. 
Conference Sign-up Links  

Spring Conference Schedule 

Thursday, March 30 – Conferences in AM/PM/Evening (NO SCHOOL for 

Students) 
Friday, March 31 –    AM Conferences Only  (1/2 day staff) (NO SCHOOL for 

Students) 

Kindergarten Conferences – same as above, plus during the school day on March 

28/29 

 

 
NOTE: IF YOU UNSUBSCRIBE BELOW, YOU WILL NO LONGER RECEIVE CRITICAL E-BLASTS FROM 

WSSD OR ANY OF OUR SCHOOLS. WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND THAT YOU DO NOT USE THE 
UNSUBSCIBE FEATURE. Wallingford-Swarthmore School District would like to continue connecting with 
you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Wallingford-Swarthmore 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6KOTIHVjDEgDFFYr40rljg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl-MB5P0Q5aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc21vcmUuY29tLzRranN2dC1uZXRoZXItcHJvdmlkZW5jZS1lbGVtZW50YXJ5VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkCPmMF2RqQEU1UhBhaGVpbmxlQHdzc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zzvqzqUH9VQCx1P1632-3w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl-MB5P0RUaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xQ0JWMzFYQVV2Z0h6czRLVlZnRlhodnFGV0JHeFYyVm1lbnlXMGMzRnZOTS9lZGl0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkCPmMF2RqQEU1UhBhaGVpbmxlQHdzc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/wSKgnvbXOPWJFM4NMV526g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRl-MB5P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPWpMQWM0M25oeWtrJm1hbD0zMTBlMmFiOWE0MzMxZDk5ODBmMzhhODdiYjQwZWQzZTVjODE5NzI0ZGQwODA1Yjg0YzQwYjBkMTQ4NzFlYzA2VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkCPmMF2RqQEU1UhBhaGVpbmxlQHdzc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB


School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger 

service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with 
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  
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